
 

Please work with your HVAC licensed contractor to verify if your proposed central AC unit is eligible for a 
rebate. The steps below are intended to help faciliatate the verification process of your central AC unit,  
however if you have any questions on your proposed central unit, please reach out to our customer 
support team at 202-479-2222 or via email at info@dcseu.com.   
 

How to Find An Eligible Central AC Unit 
 

 
1. When entering the DCSEU website, select Homes at the top, then proceed to the Heating and 

Cooling Tab and select Air Conditioning.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Scroll down towards the bottom of the page and under Eligibility click on the tab “Visit the 
CEE/AHRI website.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:info@dcseu.com


3. After clicking the link above, you will be brought to the CEE webpage, where it will ask for the 
specifications relating to your AC Model Unit.  
 

 
 
 

 

4. On the CEE Website, you will be required to fill in the following links, Outdoor Model Field,  
Indoor Model Field, and Furnace Model Number (If Applicable). (Note: If results don’t show up 
try putting in the first four digits for each model numbers) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



5. After you click search, click the number under the AHRI Certified Reference Number and it 
should reveal the specifications of the unit.  
 

 
 

6. Below is a copy of the Certificate of Product Ratings.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

7. Note that the DCSEU only covers units with a minimum SEER of 16 and a minimum EER of 13. 
When reviewing the AHRI certificate please ensure the SEER and EER meet this criteria.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8. Once you’ve verified the SEER and EER based on the information inputted into the AHRI website, 
reference our website ( https://www.dcseu.com/homes/air-conditioning) to review your eligible 
rebate amount. After you’ve verified your amount please follow the submission requirements. 

 

https://www.dcseu.com/homes/air-conditioning

